
FRIENDSHIP CLUB will gather Monday, May 19th (the third Monday 
instead of the fourth, due to the Memorial Day holiday), at 12 noon 
in Calvin Hall.  Please bring your own salad, sandwich, or whatever 
to eat - drinks and dessert will be provided.  Please bring a donation 
item for CCSA. Come and enjoy good fellowship!  All members and 
friends are welcome to join this friendly group! 
 

Race and Reconciliation Workshop at PB Presbyterian Church 
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM; Saturday, June 07, 2014 

The goal of this workshop is to provide an opportunity to affirm our 
diversity, and seek a common ground through dialogue. Dr. Henry 
Payne who professionally facilitates the workshop, is a human 
resources and organizational development consultant with many 
years of experience. He has conducted training workshops on race 
and reconciliation in South Africa, New York City and San Diego. Pre-
registration is required by May 17th! The church office has brochures 
with details and pre-registration procedures.   

On May 11th, we will be collecting a special offering to support 
the  CWS (Church World Service) Blankets+ Program. Blankets+ is a 
special mission opportunity for all ages. Some 8,000 congregations 
and groups across the U.S.  participate in the cause.  CWS offers not 
only blankets, but also tents, food and other emergency supplies in 
the wake of a disaster. They also provide tools and seeds for 
refugees returning home to replant their fields.  In addition, they 
provide wells for families living in drought-prone areas to provide 
clean, safe water to drink and to irrigate crops and gardens. 
 
The Endowment Committee would like to thank Jay Brewer, and 
North Shores Printery, for his generous donation of the printing of 
the Endowment fliers. 
 
Thank you for the large Easter Card in addition to the many cards, 
calls and prayers from so many friends. It means so much to me to 
keep the church family connections. I feel God's Blessings every 
day!  Much appreciation and love, Norine Chana  

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements 

Planning AheadPlanning AheadPlanning AheadPlanning Ahead Today at PB PresToday at PB PresToday at PB PresToday at PB Pres    
May 4, 2014 

The flowers under the cross this morning  are from The flowers under the cross this morning  are from The flowers under the cross this morning  are from The flowers under the cross this morning  are from 

Clark & Clio McEuen for the glory of God Clark & Clio McEuen for the glory of God Clark & Clio McEuen for the glory of God Clark & Clio McEuen for the glory of God     

and in celebration of their 54th wedding anniversary.and in celebration of their 54th wedding anniversary.and in celebration of their 54th wedding anniversary.and in celebration of their 54th wedding anniversary.    

    

Sunday School ScheduleSunday School ScheduleSunday School ScheduleSunday School Schedule    
Sunday school classes for children and youth will be 
held during the church service after the children's 
message. Young elementary students (approx. 4-7 
years old) will go to class weekly, older elementary 
students and youth will go with Mr. Thomas on the 
2nd and 4th Sundays of the month. There is also 
childcare every Sunday for babies and toddlers 

in Room 5 of the education building from 10-
11:15am. Please enter through the back door from the parking lot.  
 

Adult EducationAdult EducationAdult EducationAdult Education    
There is no adult education series running at this time. Please check 
back here in the future for updates on upcoming classes. 

 

Please PrayPlease PrayPlease PrayPlease Pray 
Current Prayer Concerns: Faye Adams, Claudia Aitcheson, Norine 
Chana, Neil Charette, Rosalie Kostanzer, Muriel Nelson, Marge 
Reget, Frances Sutherland, Doris Trenton, and Judy Whiles. Those 
grieving: The families of Dorothy Wylie (Helen Stahl’s sister), Scott 
Winston (Phil Winston’s son), and Mr. & Mrs. Henry Rogers (parents 
of Rosemary Rogers-Bodor). (Note: The Prayer List is printed on 
Wednesday of each week) 

It is our tradition here at PB Presbyterian to celebrate communion on 
the first Sunday of every month. We now offer gluten-free bread in 
addition to traditional bread. Communion will be served today, 
May 4th, in our morning worship service. 



Sun. 10:00am Morning Worship Service + Communion  
5/4     and Healing, Sanctuary 
 11:00am Worship & Music, Founders’ Hall 
 11:30am Outreach/Mission Team, Knox Chapel 
   5:00pm Sunday Night Ministries, Calvin Hall 
   7:00pm Roots Sunday Night Service, Sanctuary 
 

Mon. 11:00am Rachel Circle, Founders’ Hall 
5/5   6:30pm Crusader Bells, Sanctuary 
 

Tues.   9:30am Staff Meeting, Choir Room 
5/6 12:30pm SDCCD Music History Class, Calvin Hall 
   5:30pm Personnel, Office Lobby 
   6:30pm Boy Scouts, Calvin Hall 
   7:00pm Boys’ Bible Study, Ed. Building Upstairs 
    

Wed.   7:00am Men’s Bible Study, The Menu 
5/7   8:30am Wednesday Work Crew 
   4:30pm Kingdom Kids 
   5:30pm Silver Bells, Sanctuary 
   6:00pm Youth Group, Ed. Bldg. & Calvin Hall 
   7:00pm Ken Bailey Video Series, Founders’ Hall 
   7:30pm Roots Worship Rehearsal, Sanctuary 
           

Thurs.   5:30pm Sounds of Worship, Sanctuary 
5/8   5:30pm Pastor’s Bible Study, Founders’ Hall 
   7:00pm AA Garnet Group, Calvin Hall 
   7:00pm Chancel Choir, Sanctuary 
    

Fri.   8:00am Weight Watchers, Calvin Hall 
5/9 11:00am CCSA Spring Pot-Luck, Calvin Hall 
   5:00pm Family Movie & Pizza Night, Calvin Hall 
 

Sat.     No Events 
5/10  
      

Sun. 10:00am Morning Worship Service + Healing, Sanctuary 
5/11   5:00pm Sunday Night Ministries, Calvin Hall 
   7:00pm Roots Sunday Night Service, Sanctuary 

Rooms in Use & Meetings This  Week  at PB Pres Rooms in Use & Meetings This  Week  at PB Pres Rooms in Use & Meetings This  Week  at PB Pres Rooms in Use & Meetings This  Week  at PB Pres     

Last Sunday’s Attendance: 144 
Last Week’s Giving: $4,340.90 

It is with joy and gratitude that we celebrate those 90 or above 
with birthdays during the month of May. 
 

Bill Sutherland & Lois Gregorich 
 

It is a joy to share the journey of life with them. 

Ken Bailey Video Series  
May 7th and 12th 

The video series titled "Women in the New Testament" continues this 
month with a deeper look at "Mary, the Mother of Jesus."  Dr. Bailey 
asks the question, "For what has the church praised Mary?" Is it for 
being the mother of Jesus or for being a woman of great faith and 
intelligence and courage? From the acceptance of the angel 
Gabriel's message through her hymn of praise, and Simeon's 
prophecy of "a sword will pass through your own soul," illustrates the 
courage and faithful obedience of Mary. Identical one-hour sessions 
will be held on Wednesday the 7th at 7pm and on Monday the 12th 
at 2pm in Founders' Hall.  The 30-minute DVD is followed by a 
discussion of Dr. Bailey's presentation. Each and every one of you is 
invited to hear this amazing analysis of Mary. 
 
Pacific Beach Presbyterian Women will be holding their FINAL 
meeting on Wednesday, May 14, 2014 at 10:00am in Calvin Hall.  
PB Presbyterian Women have been active (under various titles) since 
before 1913 recorded minutes. Due to lack of leadership and 
decreasing numbers, we must discontinue. We are sad to close our PB 
Presbyterian Women, but we also want to thank God for the over 101 
years the women of PBPC have been together to glorify God in 
fellowship, study and mission. Pastor Alan Deuel will lead our Bible 
study discussion of Lesson 9, “God’s Abiding Presence,” covering 
chapters of Exodus 25-31-33-34-40 and Deuteronomy 30. Following 
the business meeting and congregational care report, there will be a 
short program. Our meeting will conclude with a catered luncheon 
($8.00) hosted by Rachel Circle. Reservation to be made to circle 
leaders or to Joanne Gerardi (858-274-3620). Rachel Circle meets 
on Monday, May 5 at 11am in Founder’s Hall. 

Birthday Sunday CelebrationsBirthday Sunday CelebrationsBirthday Sunday CelebrationsBirthday Sunday Celebrations 

Planning AheadPlanning AheadPlanning AheadPlanning Ahead 


